
Local planning group seeks public's input on regional transportation plan 
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DURHAM, N.C. — A local planning group is asking for the public's input on helping devise a comprehensive, regional 

transportation plan that can reduce the number of vehicles with just one passenger inside. 

The Durham Chapel Hill Carrboro Metropolitian Planning Organization is seeking input on their plan to reduce the 

number of single-occupant vehicles across the Triangle. 

The plan includes a range of solutions, including using more carpools and transit to teleworking and flexible work 

weeks. 

For more information: Click here 
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https://www.wral.com/traffic/fortify/image/14647846/?ref_id=18781765
https://www.wral.com/news-near-me/13696752/?map_asset_id=18781765
http://www.dchcmpo.org/news/displaynews.asp?NewsID=326&TargetID=1



